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In 2023, Stage One renamed their West End Workshop to honour the legacy of Andrew 
Treagus, a distinguished General Manager and Producer with over 40 years of 
remarkable contributions to the theatre industry. 

Andrew Treagus, a guiding force behind Stage One, left an indelible mark on our 
organisation. His iteration of the ‘Stage One Workshop’ is the template we still use to 
train producers on the workshop today. His tireless dedication led to other significant 
milestones, including the launch of the Bursary Awards, expansion of the workshop, 
and the establishment of the Start-up Fund. His mentorship touched countless aspiring 
producers, fostering their growth and igniting their passion for theatre. 

Andrew’s journey began as a Stage Manager, working diligently behind the scenes. Over 
the decades, he transitioned to the role of General Manager, and then Executive 
Producer, overseeing blockbuster shows like Starlight Express, Grease, and Mamma 
Mia! His ability to seamlessly translate a producer’s vision onto the stage made him an 
invaluable asset. 

As we rename our workshop in Andrew’s honour, we celebrate not only his professional 
achievements but also his generosity, kindness, and unwavering commitment to 
nurturing talent. Andrew Treagus will forever be woven into the fabric of Stage One, 
inspiring generations of theatre professionals. 


